Castle Ashby Gardens

Dear Valued Season Ticket Holder

We are pleased to announce that we will be reopening our Gardens to season ticket holders only from Monday 15th June. With the aim of opening to a limited number of general admissions from the 1st July.  

Your existing membership will be extended by 3 months to compensate for the period of closure. There is no need to change your existing card as we will update our database accordingly. However, please have your current ticket with you for proof of purchase as checks will be made (at a social distance)

Please note at this stage we are not sure if our toilets will be open, but we will endeavour to open them as soon as sufficient hygiene and safety procedures can be implemented. Our website will have current information on this.

New Safety Procedures
Due to the restricted widths of our paths and to maintain social distancing we have had to implement a one-way system on the majority of our paths. Please see the attached map in order to help plan your visit. 
You will also notice a separate entrance and exit. Please enter via the usual entrance and exit through the Walled Garden.
We have also Implemented additional signage in line with social distancing guidance.

Menagerie, Tea room and Play area
Unfortunately, in line with government regulations our Tea room, play area and Menagerie must remain closed. We hope to open them again soon.

Garden Developments
We have been utilising this period of closure to re-instate our garden paths and edging. We are currently part way through this process and apologise for any inconvenience caused. However, we hope you will all see the benefits of this work upon completion.

Thank you for your continued support and patience. We look forward to welcoming you back very soon.

Kind Regards
Castle Ashby Gardens Team

